
September 3, 2024 

         Welcome Back!  
So excited for the new year! Thank you for your continuing business and support! 

Dance Arts Project operates its curriculum from 
September through June. 
The first half of the dance 
school year concentrates on 
the foundations of dance as 
students are settling in to 
their classes. From January 
through June, work begins 
on a show that rounds out 
the year. Summer dance 
camps are offered in July 
and the studio is closed in August. 

New student enrollment, as space allows, is from 
September through November 2024 only. If you 
know any aspiring dancers, please send them our 
way!

There are no refunds for missed classes nor may 
classes be pro-rated. Have to miss a class? Classes 
can be made up throughout the year.  Lastly, please 
take note of our new tuition prices, effective Fall of 
2024. 

We are thrilled to be back in the studio and 
dancing with our students! Here’s to a lovely 
year ahead! 

Dance Arts Project 510-521-2270 www.danceartsproject.com

Important Dates 

Class Starts– Tuesday, 
September 3, 2024 

No Class 

Halloween — Thursday, 
October 31st, 2024 

Fall Break — Monday, 
November 25th, through 
Saturday, November 30th, 
2024 

Winter Break — Monday, 
December 23rd, 2024 
through Saturday, January 
4th, 2025 

The Big Show 

Big Show: Saturday, June 7th, 
2025  

Monthly Tuition  
effective Fall 2024 
            
1 class/week– $88 
2 classes/week– $170 
3 classes/week– $242   
4 classes/week– $280 
5 classes/week– $320 
6 classes/week– $358 
7 classes/week– $396 
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